
April 2016 Minutes 

 
Greetings to all Rams Members. I hope everyone had a fantastic March. If we missed, you 
at the meeting here is a recap of what old and new business was discussed. It was a very 
quick meeting with little new business. 
 
The meeting was opened at 7:08 p.m.  
There were no new members to be voted in. 
March minutes were approved by John Welcome and Butch Pendergrass all were in favor 
of. 
Treasure, Ken Kayser reported an operating balance of O.B. of $16,393.17……in addition 
to the $5,000.00 we have in the “future fund.” Ken Blackford and Butch Pendergrass made 
motions to approve the budget and all approved 
 
OLD BUSINESS  

1. Ken Blackford showed us what the new signs for the club rules and AMA rules 
would like as we work toward updating the old ones. He did an amazing job with 
these and when you visit the field you will see them posted. Charley proposed 
we a lot $200.00 for the new posters and all was approved. Thank you Ken. 

2. Rod asked again that club members reach out to their local libraries to see if 
they would take our old magazines as a donation to help us reach Ama Gold 
Status. 

 
 
NEW BUSINESS  

1. It was asked if the club had any stance on the new FAA regulation and if we would 
inforce it. It’s very important that all club members understand that it’s the sole 
responsibility of the club member to register with the FAA and document their aircraft 
accordingly. It’s not the club’s responsibility to check or inforce this rule. 

2. Butch and John Welcome went over final plans for Warbird event. They are still 
hopeful for a great turn out even with pending bad weather. 

3. 50/50 Winner was Butch Pendergrass and he won $37 and the club made $37 
4. Meeting was closed at 7:48 

 
 

 
John Welcome 
Rams Secretary 
336-303-2245 
jfwelcome@gmail.com 
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